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Transition Week and New Class Zooms 
 

Next week is our exciting CCJ Sports week but the 
week beginning 6th July is our transition week 
where every new class will have the chance to 
meet virtually and have 20-30 minutes with their 
new teachers and staff. The times for the Zoom 
calls can be found at the end of this newsletter 
and codes will be sent nearer the time.   
 

We know it is tricky to juggle your own work 
commitments or multiple children’s home 
learning but if you are able to try and enable your 
child to join their new class we know that it will 
go a long way to reassuring children ahead of 
September and answering questions about who is 
in their class.      
Thank you for your help with this, Mrs Osborne 

This Week from CCJ ……  
Year 2 Parents Information 

If you have not collected your welcome pack please call by the 
school and collect it ASAP as forms need to be completed and 

returned to CCJ by WEDNESDAY 1st JULY at the latest.  
 

Forest School 
Here at CCJ we are very lucky to have green areas 
around our school that enable us to have forest  
school sessions in which children experience learning, exploring, 
discovering, problem solving and playing in a safe outdoor wooded 
environment. Forest school helps develop independence, high self-
esteem, team work and respect for the environment; it also 
encourages awareness and a responsibility for the natural world. 
There is even a chance to have hot chocolate and roast 
marshmallows during some sessions! It’s a good idea to bring in 
appropriate clothing when it’s your lesson like a waterproof coat 
and wellingtons or some different footwear as it can be a bit 
muddy sometimes! 
 

News from the SMSAs 
We have a lunch club that is held daily in our library area and this is 
run by Mrs Pollock - you are always welcome to join in. 
Our field is very popular in the summer and we try to make the 
most of this including having your packed lunches out there when 
the weather permits. If we cannot get out there to play we have a 
great running track that you can use that runs around the field. 
Mr Green, who is our sports coach, is with us at lunch time and 
organises different games including Hockey, football and Basketball 
- so if you feel like joining in, you are always welcome. 
The lunch team and I (Mrs Sampson) are all very excited to meet 
you all when you arrive in year 3. Please remember we are here not 
only to ensure you have great fun but we are also here to help with 
any questions you have about anything. If you can’t remember 
where you should go or you can’t find your lunch box just come and 
see us and we will help. You will always be able to spot us as we 
wear burgundy zip hoodie's with our names on the back.  
                                                                                               Mrs Sampson 
 

 

The teachers have been really excited to start 
receiving postcards from their new classes. If 

you haven’t already, please pop yours in the 
post so we can create our new displays! 

 

 
If you have not done so already, please 

activate your Parentpay account!  
 

CCJ VIRTUL SPORTS WEEK 
Next week is virtual sports week!   
We have planned 10 events that can be safely 
and easily done at home earning house points for 
your house to end the house cup for 2019/20. An 
email has been sent with full details, please 
contact the office if you have not received it.  
 

Please send your child’s name, house and results 
by Friday 3rd July. Upper Band please send your 
email to kat.wallbridge@sgmail.org.uk & Lower 
Band & Year 2 please send your email to 
kirsten.rendall@sgmail.org.uk 

Good luck everyone! 
 
 

BUBBLES 
A reminder that the bubbles have been fixed up 
to Friday 3rd July. If you require a space for the 
weeks starting 6th and 13th July please email the 
school office with your request. 
Christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk  

mailto:christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk
mailto:kat.wallbridge@sgmail.org.uk
mailto:kirsten.rendall@sgmail.org.uk
mailto:Christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk


 
 

                  Value – Engage – Inspire – Create                                        Newsletter 36                               
                         Email: christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk         Twitter: @CCJDownend                                             26th June 2020  
 
 

 
  

Term 6 Value: Courage 
 

    

   

CCJ School Uniform 
A reminder that CCJ uniform can be purchased via the following  
websites:  
http://www.initiallyyours.co.uk/schools/chistchurch_cofe_vc_juniors

/index.htm 
 

https://myclothing.com/christ-church-c-of-e-vc-junior-
school/11329.school 

 

 CCJ Dates for Your Diary….  

September 
Tues 1st – INSET DAY 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 
If you have changed any of your contact details,  
phone numbers, emails etc. please ensure that you  
let us know. It is extremely important that we have  
correct, up to date details for you.  

July 
Fri 3rd – INSET DAY  
Mon 6th–Fri 10th Transition Week  
Fri 10th – Reports sent out 
Mon 13th – Leavers Zoom 4pm 
Wed 15th – Y6 Kites 
Fri 17th – Y6 Picnic & Silent Disco 
Fri 17th – END OF TERM 6 / YEAR 
Mon 20th – INSET DAY 

 

 
 

June 
29th June – 3rd July  CCJ Virtual Sports Week  

 

Year 2 Transition Dates  
Thurs 25th – new houses announced by email 
29th June – 2nd July Welcome booklet & virtual tour 
29th June – 3rd July – CCJ Virtual sports Week  
Wed 1st – Year 2 forms return deadline 
Fri 3rd – CCI & CCJ Teacher handover conversations 
Week Comm 6th – New class zoom with new 
teachers/classes 

 

 

Year 6 Information 
For year 6 children who are not in school, there is a pack for you 
including various leavers’ activities including your tiles, labels 
and kites. Please come and collect it from CCJ ASAP.  
 

 

Thank you to all who have completed and returned the refund 
form. If you have not done this, the deadline for the form is 
WEDNESDAY 1st JULY. Thank you for your cooperation.  
 

PUPIL 
REPORTS 

 
School reports 
are currently 

being finalised. 
We are aiming 
to send these 

out via post on 
Friday 10th July, 
due to arrive 
with you the 

week beginning 
13th July. 

INSET DAY – FRIDAY 3RD JULY 
 

New Class Zooms 
 

Tuesday 7th July 
10am 4KR (Wagtails – Miss Rendall) 
11am 5GC (Puffins – Mrs Groves and Miss 
Connor) 
1:30pm 3NK (Starlings – Mr Kennedy) 
 
Wednesday 8th July 
10am 3DK (Swallows – Mrs Knott) 
11am 4LD (Robins – Miss Dockree) 
1pm 5KW (Jays – Miss Wallbridge) 
2pm 5/6AD (Kingfishers – Mr Desmond) 
 
Thursday 9th July 
11am 3/4FD (Woodpeckers – Mr Debley) 
1pm 6ET (Falcons – Miss Thackeray) 
2pm 6LL (Kestrels – Miss Love) 
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T h is w eek in photos… …  
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